From the editor:
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McGee’s Roll
I have often expressed my admiration for people who have researched their family histories and gone on to publish and distribute their findings among family members and the public at large.  Bill McGee has raised the bar.  Bill retired from one of his several careers and decided to find out about his past.  Traveling the country from side-to-side and top-to-bottom, he met and interviewed his many relatives.  Bill is descended from Henry Lyon who settled in Newark, New Jersey.  His article is fun and informative reading, and he has said he will share more of his account in future issues of The Lyon’s Tale (LT).
John Lyon of Maryland

LFA president Mike Lyon reported in the September issue of the LT that he had engaged a professional genealogist in Edinburgh, Scotland, to help find the origins of his ancestor who had migrated to Maryland from Scotland.  In this issue, Mike writes about the report he has received and has included much of the text of the report in this issue.
The Early Lyons of Britain
Mike Hewitt, LFA webmaster and author of A Most Remarkable Family, has adapted an article for us based on part of his book.  He describes the living conditions and the societal hierarchy in England when the first Lyon arrived from Normandy.  For those who don’t want to wait for future articles from Mike to learn more about his research into the Lyon family, you can buy his book on his website (www.thelyonfamily.org.uk).  Softback copies of his book sell for $12.00, and the hardback edition sells for $18.00; a postage $4.99 fee is charged for each copy.  His book can also be purchased by contacting Lisa Frieman in Florida at 386-205-4114 or at lisafrieman@hotmail.com; the hardback edition is $15.00 from her.
DLLs of new members

We have two DLLs from new LFA members.  I’m happy to learn that I am no longer the sole LFA member from the Garden State.
“Where I’m From”

In the last issue of the LT, you saw a poem written by my pal Sam Watson.  I asked in my letter if there might be some interest among the membership in creating a “Poet’s Corner.”  Based on the response, we are reproducing, with permission, a poem by George Ella Lyon, the Poet Laureate of Kentucky.  One of the projects that George Ella has taken on as the Poet Laureate is to promote a poetry writing project among people of all ages in the 120 counties of Kentucky.  Read her poem, and you may be moved to consider writing your own poem about where you are from.  
Russ Shaw
LT readers will recall having seen a half-dozen or so “How To” articles written by Russ Shaw, the former editor of the New Mexico Genealogist, the newsletter of the New Mexico Genealogical Society.  Based entirely on a plea from an unknown new editor (me) of an unknown family association (LFA) newsletter (LT), he agreed to write for us.  His pen has figuratively run dry, so we won’t be seeing any more articles in the LT from Russ.  Nevertheless, I hope I speak for all LT readers when I extend our thanks to Russ for his contributions to our newsletter. 
